October 6, 2006

Dear Mr. Del Bianco (Lou),

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for the wonderful assembly program that you presented to my school today. The students and teachers of Chestnut Hill were enthralled with your story telling and songs. Words like "amazing", "fantastic" and "awesome" were used to describe your presentation today. In addition, your program completely supports our character education program by asking children to make the right choices and putting that decision into their hands.

The children and staff were engaged throughout the entire presentation and one staff member said, "I even gave up my prep period so that I could stay and watch the assembly!"

Once again, thank you for enriching the school life of the students and staff of the Chestnut Hill Elementary School. We look forward to many more visits from you.

Sincerely,

Linda Rudes Principal